
 

To:              All Residents of Ascan Avenue Owners Corp.                            

From:         ARAS Properties, Inc. 

Date:          August 22, 2022 

Subject:     Dog Etiquette 

 

It has once again come to the attention of The Board of Directors that not all residents are properly 
curbing their dogs. Of particular concern, is the urination and defecation occurring in the grass plot 
along the Ascan Avenue driveway. Please refrain from allowing your dog to relieve itself on Corporation 
property. As a reminder, house rule #5 reads in part: 

 

“…owners are responsible to properly clean up after their pet.” 

 

Failure to abide with the house rule may result in the imposition of a fine. We sincerely hope this will 
not be necessary. Let’s all work together to keep our property a clean and healthy environment for all to 
enjoy. 

 

 


